
BURTLE PARISH COUNCIL 

 

 
In view of the current situation with high rates of Covid infections and 

the uncertainty about any restrictions after this weekend the Parish 

Council will not be meeting on 5th January 2022.  
 

 

 

 

 

The next meeting of Burtle Parish Council is planned for  

 

Wednesday 2nd February 2022  

 

at 7.30pm in the Village Hall 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs M E Perdue  

Clerk to Burtle Parish Council 

 

29th December 2021 


